
Notice of Public Hearing 

LOWER MINNESOTA RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT (OFFICIAL PUBLICATION0 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Managers of the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District 

(LMRWD) will meet in the County Board Room at the Carver County Government Center, 602 East 4th 

Street, Chaska, Minnesota on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at 7:00pm and will hold a public hearing 

consistent with Section 103B.231, subdivision 11 of Minnesota Statutes and Minnesota Rule 8410.0140.  

The purpose of the public hearing is to answer question and take public testimony regarding the 

Proposed Plan Amendment to the LMRWD's December 2011 Watershed Management Plan.  The 

Proposed Amendment to the Plan includes the following: 

Amending Section 3, Goals, Policies and Management Strategies 

Amending Section 4, Implementation Program, which includes the District's Capital Improvement 

Program 

Adding a new Appendix K, LMRWD Draft Standards 

Other Sections of the plan have been revised to bring the Plan up to date 

The Amendment will extend the Plan to 2028 

All parties interested are invited to attend to offer comments and ask question in order to advise the 

Board of Managers.  Written comments may be sent through the date of the hearing, by email or US 

Mail to Linda Loomis, District Administrator at naiadconsulting@gmail.com, or 112 East 5th Street, Suite 

102, Chaska, MN 55318. 

The proposed Plan Amendment may be viewed on the LMRWD's website at 

http://lowermnriverwd.org/news/district-working-major-plan-amendment or by contacting the District 

Administrator by phone at 763-545-4659 or email at naiadconsulting@gmail.com 

Dated:  April 5, 2018 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 

David Raby, Secretary 

http://lowermnriverwd.org/news/district-working-major-plan-amendment

